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TOWN OF GIBRALTAR 
BUILDING COMMITTEE 

NEW GIBRALTAR TOWN SHOP 
WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 15, 2017 

9:30 A.M. 
 

The Committee met with Peter Valitchka from Protective Coating Specialists and Doug Smestad from Klinger 
Painting at the new town shop.  They clarified the difference between the Hybriflex system and the Dur-A-Chip 
system. The Hybriflex system is meant mainly for food service industries and would be overkill for a 
maintenance shop. They recommended this system as equivalent in performance to the EB, considerably less 
expensive. 
They also discussed chip styles, colors and the cove trimming in the office and workshop areas. 
 
No actions were taken. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Kelly Murre, 
Deputy Clerk  


